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17th  April 2022 

     Rest In Peace  
Martin Gaffney Cashel, Ballyfarnon 

.Anniversary Masses 
Sat 30th Ballyfarnon Agnes, Sonny & Sean Flynn  

Mon 2nd Keadue  Mary & Michael John McCabe & DFM     

Wed 4th Arigna   Paddy Guihen & DFM  Pat Keaveny & DFM 

Sun 8th Arigna  Packie Rynn 

Sun 8th Keadue   Tommy, Annie & Jim Walsh 
 

2nd Anniversary Mass for Canon Peadar Lavin  R.I.P. on Saturday 30th April at 
1p.m. in St. Patrick’s Church, Knockrockery.   
 

Keadue Tidy Towns Spring Clean 2022 - Meeting at Heritage Park at 7pm on Wednesday 
4th May. Please come along even for a short while. Many hands make light work. Tidy 
Towns volunteers are working for their community.  
Keadue Tidy Towns Bonus Ball Draw - Buy a line for €2 in Roddys Harp and Shamrock, 
Credit Union, and O'Donnells.  April 23rd bonus Number 26 winners Kevin Grimes and Pe-

ter Haran. Thanks to everybody for their support. 

Deadline for Newsletter Items Thursday Afternoon 4pm 

                                     
 Sunday 1st May Third Sunday of Easter 

Mass Times 
Saturday 30th  Ballyfarnon 7pm 
Sunday 1st            Arigna 10a.m. 
    Keadue 11.30a.m. 
Monday 2nd   Keadue 10a.m. 
Tuesday 3rd   Arigna 10a.m.  
Wednesday 4th   Arigna 10a.m.  
Thursday 5th   Ballyfarnon 10a.m.  
Friday 6th                    Ballyfarnon 10a.m. 
 

First Holy Communion will take, place in Keadue Church next Saturday the 7th 
May at 11a.m.  
 

Greaghnafarna N.S. open day for new enrolments on Tuesday 17th May from 2p..m. to 
3p.m. 
 
St. Ronan’s Lotto. There was no winner of the lotto jackpot when the draw took place at the 
weekend. The numbers drawn were 4,14,18 and 26. Consolation prizes were won by the 
following €70 Emma Earley, Arigna, €30 Teresa Duignan, Ballyfarnon, €20 Florence Walsh, 
Leitrim Village, €20 Catherine Murray, c/o Killorans, €20 Gary Wynne, Canada. The jackpot 
next week will be €2,500 and the draw will be held on Sunday evening. You can enter the 
lotto online at https;//stronansgaa.com/. Submit your numbers with your payment details and 
we will do the rest.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY – Driver/Day Centre Assistant part-time required for Keadue Social 

Services. A full clean Driving Licence is essential and experience of working with older 
people and in a food environment is desirable. For further details and job description, please 

see www.rosleaderpartnership.ie/recruitment. Closing date for receipt of applications is 1 pm, 
Friday 6th May 2022, Email your CV and cover letter to recruitment@ridc.ie  
 

GET INTO GOLF program for beginner & improver lady golfers  in Ck -on-Shannon Golf 
Club on Tue. 10th May at 7.30pm. Continuing for six consecutive Tuesdays . All welcome .  
 

The Women of Faith Conference 2022 is LIVE on Radio Maria Ireland on Saturday 7th 

May from 2pm. We are blessed to have the following speakers. Sister Consilio (Cuan 
Mhuire), Wendy Grace (Catholic Speaker) Fr. Freddy Warner, SMA, Sister Susan Evangelist 

(Sister of Mercy)Dr. Edward Sri (Scripture Scholar). Please join us for this blessed event 
sponsored by Totus Tuus Magazine.  

Radio Maria Ireland is accessible at www.radiomaria.ie, on the Radio Maria IRELAND 
App, live on Facebook, on SAORVIEW Channel 210 or call 01 4373277 and listen live 
 

Collections: Thank you for your very generous support of the  
various Church Collections. Offertory Collections: Arigna €370 Ballyfarnon €344 Keadue 
€525 Priests Dues: €195 

Whatever your lot in life 
build something on it! 

Diocesan Assembly and Synod Pathway 
Since September 2019 we have been invited to take part in a listing process throughout 
the Diocese. Over the first few months, delegates from each parish worked with a wide 
and varied group of people, to look at their needs and what parish meant for them today.  
Some of those who took part were involved in parish life and others were not; there were 
also a good many individual submissions received from people throughout the diocese 
over this period of time.  From these submissions a number of pastoral priorities were 
voted on, to be developed further. With Covid-19 the work of the Assembly was put on 
hold, but opportunities were taken to listen to the effects of these last two years on parish 
life and on parishioners.  
This month all this work will be gathered together as delegates will assemble in person 
to work on furthering the priorities that have been discerned over these two years.  
During this period of time Pope Francis invited submissions from around the world in a 
Synodal pathway, in the same way that our Diocesan Assembly invited us to listen and 
discern the Spirit in our parishes today. All the work and viewpoints that have been 
shared over the last two years will now also form the basis of our submission to the Syn-
od Pathway.  
There is a line in the prayer for the Assembly which says: “Jesus, you promise us your 
Holy Spirit to guide us always until the end of time”. 
We invite you to keep the Assembly of parish representatives on the 14th May and those 
involved in the Synod in your thoughts and prayers at this time.  

http://stronansgaa.com/-just

